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IN COMMITTEE

March 8, 2018

The Honorable City Council
133 William Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Public Safety & Neighborhoods at a Meeting held on Thursday, February 15,
2018, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Coelho, requesting, that the Police
Department enforce Ordinance, Chapter 17, Section 17-25 Relative to Recreational Vehicles, due
to the havoc that certain individuals are causing in neighborhoods by the illegal use of
recreational vehicles i.e. mini motorcycles, ATVs, dirt bikes, etc; and further, for any individual
violating this Section of the City Code that the penalty be strictly enforced. (To be Referred to
Mayor Mitchell, Police Chief Cordeiro and the Committee on Public Safety and Neighborhoods.)
(Ref’d 9/28/17) (10/26/17-returned unsigned by the Mayor)

On motion by Councillor Rebeiro and seconded by Councillor Lima. the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action™ on a WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Coelho, requesting, that the Police Department enforce Ordinance, Chapter 17,
Section 17-25 Relative to Recreational Vehicles. due to the havoc that certain individuals are
causing in neighborhoods by the illegal use of recreational vehicles i.e. mini motorcycles, ATVs,
dirt bikes, etc: and further, for any individual violating this Section of the City Code that the
penalty be strictly enforced. This motion passed on a voice vote.
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Councillor Brian K. Gomes, Chairman
BKG: dmb



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD
CITY COUNCIL

September 28. 2017

WRITTEN MOTION

Requesting, that the Police Department enforce Ordinance, Chapter 17, Section 17-25
Relative to Recreational Vehicles, due to the havoc that certain individuals are causing in
neighborhoods by the illegal use of recreational vehicles i.e. mini motorcycles, ATVs, dirt bikes, etc:
and further, for any individual violating this Section of the City Code that the penalty be strictly
enforced. (To be Referred to Mayor Mitchell. Police Chief Cordeiro and the Committee on Public

Safety and Neighborhoods.)

Debora Coelho, Councillor at Large



